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Next Newsletter – 7th June 2019  

 
 

Principal’s Message 
 
Activities at school 
Due to the ongoing disruption with the maintenance at school, our regular newsletter is safely packed away, 
somewhere … 
 
Rye Park bottle tops swap for Dalton Woolies Earn & Learn 
Our collaborative learning days are proceeding well.  Rye Park are collecting Earn & Learn stickers for us as 
they are not participating this time.  In return, we are collecting plastic bottle tops from milk and orange juice 
containers for a school project.  If you are able to save your plastic tops and drop them into our front office 
we’d appreciate it. 
 
Overnight excursion 
Our Primary students will be attending an overnight excursion to Wee Jasper on Tuesday 11th & Wednesday 
12th June.  The cost per student is $50.  The school will cover half the cost ($25).  More details and a 
permission note to follow. 
 
Alison Finlayson 
Principal 
 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
       

7 Tues 11th & Wed 12th June Wee Jasper excursion – Primary students only 
8 Wednesday 19th June Rye Park collaborative learning – circus  

 
 
 
Public Notices 
 

 
 

 

DALTON BIGGEST MORNING TEA – Dalton Post Office will be hosting Australia’s Biggest 
Morning Tea at St Matthew’s Church Hall, Chapel Street, on Thursday 30 May from 10am to 12 noon.  
For more details please contact Rob at the Post Office on 4845 6207. 
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